
CORRECTION

Impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on gastrointestinal
endoscopy in the Netherlands: analysis of a
prospective endoscopy database
Lantinga MA, Theunissen F, ter Borg PCJ et al.
Endoscopy 2021, 53: 166–170.

In the above-mentioned article, one sentence on
page 168 has been corrected.
Correct is: Gastroscopy and colonoscopy volumes
decreased to 57% (from 7846 to 4467) and 45% (from
12219 to 5609), respectively, whereas the number of
ERCPs remained relatively unchanged (from 578 in 2019
to 522 in 2020). This was corrected in the online version
on November 17, 2021.
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